
 
 
 

Nomination for Board-Elected Trustee: Sheila Bishop 

Sheila Bishop is the President of the Foundation for Biblical Archaeology, which was established 
“to promote the science of Biblical Archaeology as a discipline by providing funding and support 
for new and continuing excavations, publication, research, and education.” The Foundation has 
helped support the Mount Zion Survey, the excavations at Sepphoris, the Roman Aqaba project, 
the Cana of Galilee project, the reconstruction of a first-century Nazareth farm site, the Tzuba 
excavation, and the Jezreel expedition.  

The Foundation for Biblical Archaeology also funds Student Service Scholarships, which provide 
undergraduates and graduates at ASOR-member colleges, seminaries, and universities with 
funding to pay for transportation and lodging incurred while attending the ASOR Annual Meeting. 
In return, students serve as volunteers at the Registration Desk and in service of the Annual 
Meeting Program Committee and Session Chairs. 

Bishop has served on the ASOR Board since January 2011. In November 2016, Bishop received the 
ASOR Membership Service Award. 

 


